From: Sent: To: Subject:	Heather Dowell < Monday, March 18, 2024 9:54 AM Traffic Engineering; Knoblock, Steve; Loeffler, Rick; Duncan, Chris; Enmeier, Mark; Cabral, Victor Support for KEEPING traffic delineators at El Camino/Esplanade	
Dear City Council,		
KEEPING the existing traft were multiple accidents ev	ell and I am a current resident of the I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I	
parking zones created, I ha	neators be removed and the alternative plan of creating traffic pockets be adopted and no ave great concern for the loss of parking for the restaurants at the top of our by Dog Gelato and the soon to open Buona Forchetta will lose vital parking places which will r business.	
I hope maintaining the safe fiscal responsibility are all	as I understand, keeping the existing delineators is ZERO cost to the city. hope maintaining the safety of the intersection, keeping existing parking for the best interest of local business, and scal responsibility are all priorities of our city council members. Please KEEP the traffic delineators at the El camino/Esplanade intersection.	
Thank you, Heather and John Dowell -	-	